
From: Nancy Safian
To: Thompson, Alexis
Subject: Zoning variance comment - 338 Allens Ave
Date: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 2:25:17 PM

I'm writing regarding the meeting that is taking place tomorrow to review Narragansett
Improvement Co.'s request for a variance on the site at 338 Allens Ave.

I ask that the Zoning Board please deny this request for a variance from Narragansett
Improvement Co. Though many things are complicated when it comes to healthy, safety, and
the environment, it seems to me that because there is a zoning law that prohibits the kind of
activities that they are doing - it would be a relatively easy decision to deny.

And if you permit this variance then it diminishes the power and purpose of the zoning
ordinance. Denying this request would help the people who live in the community, to lessen
the amount of toxic materials in their communities, and it would hopefully set an example for
the other polluters who are on Allens Ave.

Thank you
Nancy Safian
Providence, RI 
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